Goodall, Gail

Subject: FW: Murton Neighbourhood Plan - Historic England R.16 Response
Attachments: Murton NP Submission S.16 Response 20th Jan 2024_Redacted.pdf

From: Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 10:16 AM
To:
Cc: Subject: Fwd: Murton Neighbourhood Plan - Historic England R.16 Response

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Begin forwarded message:

From >

Subject: Fw: Murton Neighbourhood Plan - Historic England R.16 Response
Date: 23 December 2024 at 06:42:52 GMT

To:

----- Forwarded message -----

From: >

To: >

Sent: Friday 20 December 2024 at 10:20:00 GMT

Subject: Murton Neighbourhood Plan - Historic England R.16 Response

Dear

Please find attached R.16 Response for the Murton Neighbourhood Plan - confirming no
further comment required from Historic England.

Wishing you well with completion of the plan and a lovely Christmas.

Best regards

https://historicengland.org.uk/advice/caring-for-heritage/industrial-heritage/mills-of-
the-north/ #LoveMills
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Murton Neighbourhood Development Plan for Murton Parish Council
Regulation 16, Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012
Neighbourhood Plan Submission Consultation

Thank you for consulting Historic England on the Submission Draft of the Murton
Neighbourhood Plan.

We wrote to Murton Parish Council on 14" April 2021, explaining that we did not wish to
comment on detail upon their Pre-submission Draft Neighbourhood Plan.

We have considered the Submission Draft and do not wish to comment further on the
proposed Neighbourhood Plan. We look forward to being notified of the Making of the
Neighbourhood Plan, following the Examination and Referendum.

Yours sincerely






